
Hello Everyone, 
 
           We are having a mandatory Disney trip 
meeting on April 1st, 2025 at 6:30pm in the 
school cafeteria. This is for students AND 
parents. We will go over the entire trip in detail 
including plane travel, scheduling, and packing. 
            
          Parents will need to sign a 
notarized travel paper since we are leaving the 
state. A notary will be present for this meeting. 
Also if your child has any updates to their 
medical form from last summer, please have 
that information ready. This includes medical 
conditions and medications.  
 
         Please make every effort for at least 1 
parent to come to this meeting. The information 
along with the signed documents are vital to 
ensuring the success of this trip! 
 

Alison Eddy 

President, FSHS Band Boosters 
Cell: 304-678-4722 
 


